
 

 

PORT STRIKE – CHILE 

Please be informed the stevedores are on strike in Chile.  Affected ports include Puerto Angamos, 
Iquique, Antofagasta, San Antonio, and San Vicente.  Vessels are currently not able to load or discharge 
at the affected ports.  It is unknown at this time how long the workers will be on strike.  Carriers are 
anticipating a short strike.  If the strike continues, carriers will start implementing contingency plans.   
 
As always, we will continue to monitor the situation closely and provide timely updates as more 
information is made available. 
 
UFO Customer Service will be providing status updates on your affected shipments.  Please feel free to 
contact your representative directly with questions regarding individual shipments. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the strike, please contact Marc Mugfor at mmugfor@ufoltd.com. 
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